
PDC Minutes 3/21/2018 

When: March 21st This Wednesday 

Where: Queen Bee’s in Paynesville 

Time: 6:30pm 

 

PDC Members Present: 

Kevin Mooney, Dan Selander, Cory Zeiher, Troy Engebretson, Dave Zimmer, Jeremy McDounaugh, and 
Mike Tangen 

PDC Members Absent  

Matt Olson and Jack Freeman 

Others: 

Scott Klatt, Mike Haglund, and Mitch Sweep 

 

Agenda for this Wednesday: 

PDC MEMBERS: 

We currently have 4 opening for PDC.  Matt Olson, Kevin Mooney, & Dan Selander all have their terms 
expiring and Amanda Monkman has relocated. 

We have received the PDC Applications: 

Dan Selander 

Kevin Mooney 

Nate Koering 

Mike Haglund 

Shannon Olmschied  

Mitch Sweep 

All applicants were invited to attend the meeting for a question and answer time. 

  

We asked everyone who is an applicant to step away from the table while the remaining members voted. 



After voting - PDC Recommendations: 

1. Dan Selander 
2. Kevin Mooney 
3. Mitch Sweep        
4. Mike Haglund 

 

PDC ACE 

Dan Selander has agreed to serve the another year as the Ace Coordinator.  We need to look ahead to 
see who is willing to take on this responsibility next.  This will help with the transition next year. 

SPORTSMANSHIP AWARDS 

All the coaches have submitted a player from their team to receive this award.  Kevin Mooney has 
ordered to name plates for the displays in the Richmond arena. 

GIRLS SUMMIT 

This event was held on March 15th and there was strong turnout.  Recruitment and retention were a 
major focus.  A number of different ideas came out of this meeting and committees were formed to help 
tackle the major issues and move forward. 

GOALIE NIGHT 

Looking ahead to next year it is clear we are short goalies for a few levels.  This idea came up as way to 
give players a chance to try being a goalie.  We want to thank and the coaches, parents, players, PDC 
members, and Board members who came out to make this a successful event.  We will plan on doing this 
again in the fall. 

TROIS TRAINING 

We had Rob come to our meeting to get a better understanding of how they have worked with different 
associations to help with goalie specific training.  He explained they typically have 3 - 4 sessions before 
the season starts and 2 - 3 a month after that until January.  This results in approx 10-12 sessions with a 
3-1 player to coach ratio.  The cost for their services are approx. $3,000.00. We could scale it back 
depending upon our financial situation.   

After Rob left the meeting PDC discussed this in more detail.  We have struggled with finding goalie 
specific over the years and have cycle through a number of them.  One part on the TROIS training 
program is that they welcome our coaches to be on the ice with them and to observe their training and 
learn from them. 

It is the recommendation of PDC to the Board to proceed with TROIS for the 2018-2019 season. 

 


